

DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS Medical Center 940 Belmont Street Brockton, MASSACHUSETTS 02301

April 28, 2015

In Reply Refer To: 523A/135

Heinlein Society 3553 Atlantic Ave #341 Long Beach, CA 90807

Dear Members:

On behalf of the Brockton Campus-VA Boston HCS patients and staff, we would like to extend our appreciation to you for your donation of Science Fiction Books for Veterans. Your thoughtfulness reflects the concern that you feel for our Veterans and for the service they provided to all of us while in service to our country.

Without your support, we could not provide for the smaller niceties that make hospitalization more bearable. Your thoughtfulness also reflects the concern and compassion that our community feels for our Veterans.

Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,

Richard Leeman Acting Chief Voluntary Services

Enclosure



HEADQUARTERS RESOLUTE SUPPORT DEPUTY CHIEF OF STAFF FOR COMMUNICATION KABUL, AFGHANISTAN APO AE 09356

REPLY TO ATTENTION OF

The Heinlein Society 3553 Atlantic Avenue, #341 Long Beach, CA 90807

3 May 2015

Dear Heinlein Society,

I write to express my sincerest thanks for the box of books we received at Camp Resolute Support yesterday. The books are on the "giveaway shelf," and the troops are already combing through them! I'm a Heinlein fan myself...even if he did go to Annapolis!

You cannot imagine the morale boost such shipments give us here. In addition to American soldiers, sailors, airmen and Marines, we have multinational service members here representing Great Britain, Australia, the Netherlands, Germany, Italy, Poland, Georgia, and a host of other countries. Some of your books will help our non-English-speaking coalition partners build their English skills while battling loneliness.

Generous people like you continue to renew our faith in the American people; thank you for your service to our nation and our noble cause.

With best regards, (AND BEAT AIR FOR

Thomas F. Veale

Lieutenant Colonel, U.S. Army Director of Strategic Communication



DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS Northern Arizona VA Health Care System Prescott, Arizona 86313

April 29, 2015

The Heinlein Society John Seltzer 3553 Atlantic Avenue #341 Long Beach, CA 90807

In Reply Refer To: 649/135

Dear Friends:

On behalf of the Veterans and staff of the Northern Arizona VA Health Care System, I want to thank you for your generous donation. Your donation is greatly appreciated and will be put to good use.

Your interest and support of the Veterans at our Medical Center are very much appreciated. It is people like you and your organization that show the Veterans how much you care for them.

Again, please accept our heartfelt thanks.

Sincerely.

Paul Ruwald Voluntary Services/Recreation Therapy

Manager

Date:

April 29, 2015

Donation:

Books



DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS VA EASTERN KANSAS HEALTH CARE SYSTEM

2200 Gage Boulevard Topeka, Kansas 66622

4101 South 4th Street Trafficway Leavenworth, Kansas 66048

May 4, 2015

The Heinlein Society c/o John Seltzer 3553 Atlantic Avenue #341 Long Beach, CA 90807

Dear John:

On behalf of the staff and veterans/patients at the Topeka campus of the Eastern Kansas Health Care System we want to thank you for the books you donated on May 1, 2015. We do indeed welcome your books and they are placed in our library located in a large recreation room. We are not aware of any preferred authors or genre.

Your donation was greatly appreciated and will help us to continue our mission in providing excellent care to veterans who seek treatment here.

It is only through support from our community that we are able to provide items that supplement our patient programs. Thank you for remembering our nation's heroes - our veterans.

Sincerely,

DÉNISE L. CUNNINGHAM Voluntary Service Officer

In accordance with VHA Directive 4721, we are required to state "The Department of Veterans Affairs did not provide you, the donor, any goods or services in consideration in whole or part of your contribution.



DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS Medical Center 800 Zorn Avenue Louisville, KENTUCKY 40206

May 06, 2015

In Reply Refer To: 603/135

THE HEINLEIN SOCIETY/ OPERATION PAPERBACK
JOHN SELTZER
3553 ATLANTIC AVE, # 341
LONG BEACH, AA 90807

Dear Friends:

On behalf of the Louisville-Robley Rex VAMC patients and staff, we would like to extend our appreciation to you for your donation of paperback books. Your thoughtfulness reflects the concern that you feel for our Veterans and for the service they provided to all of us while in service to our country.

Without your support, we could not provide for the smaller niceties that make hospitalization more bearable. Your thoughtfulness also reflects the concern and compassion that our community feels for our Veterans.

Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,

Adelina E. Sowell, Chief, Voluntary Service

In accordance with VHA Directive 4721, we are required to state "The Department of Veterans Affairs did not provide you, the donor, any goods or services in consideration in whole or part for your contribution."



DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS Northern Arizona VA Health Care System Prescott, Arizona 86313

June 03, 2015

John Seltzer The Heinlein Society 2906 Alvarado Drive Bellingham, WA 98229

In Reply Refer To: 649/135

Dear Friends:

On behalf of the Veterans and staff of the Northern Arizona VA Health Care System, I want to thank you for your generous donation. Your donation is greatly appreciated and will be put to good use.

Your interest and support of the Veterans at our Medical Center are very much appreciated. It is people like you and your organization that show the Veterans how much you care for them.

Again, please accept our heartfelt thanks.

Sincerely,

Paul Ruwald Voluntary Services/Recreation Therapy

Manager

Date:

June 03, 2015

Donation:

Books



DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS Medical Center 940 Belmont Street Brockton, MASSACHUSETTS 02301

May 29, 2015

In Reply Refer To: 523A/135

Heinlein Society 3553 Atlantic Ave #341 Long Beach, CA 90807

Dear Members:

On behalf of the Brockton Campus-VA Boston HCS patients and staff, we would like to extend our appreciation to you for your donation of science fiction books in cooperation with Operation Paperback. Your thoughtfulness reflects the concern that you feel for our Veterans and for the service they provided to all of us while in service to our country.

Without your support, we could not provide for the smaller niceties that make hospitalization more bearable. Your thoughtfulness also reflects the concern and compassion that our community feels for our Veterans.

Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely.

Richard Leeman Acting Chief Voluntary Services

Enclosure



DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS Michael E. DeBakey VA Medical Center 2002 Holcombe Boulevard Houston, TX 77030